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Leicester Forest 
East, Kirby Muxloe & 
Glenfield 

Your Local Team 

We have listened to you and the concerns you raised and will prioritise the following in August 2023.  
 
Priority 1: Road Safety  
You said: That Road Safety issues are your number 1 concern.  
What we are going to do: *Speed Enforcement Patrols *Partnership Working *Issue Traffic Offence Reports (TORs  
 
Priority 2: Antisocial Behaviour (ASB)  
You Said: Anti-Social Behaviour including use of motorbikes on open spaces was an issue to you.  
What we are going to do: *Targeted patrols *Educational Events *Partnership Working  
 
 

What we are doing 

Priority 1 Road Safety:  

- Conducting Speeding Enforcement Patrols when the issue is most prevalent, sporadically but regularly across the beat. 

- Issue Traffic Offence Reports (TORs) for offences and keep you in formed in relation to these. 

- Utilising beat surgeries to educate members of the public as to road safety and to encourage the reporting of such behav-

iour which is contrary to this. 

- Conducting high visibility patrols of hotspot areas to deter further offences from occurring. 

 

Priority 2 Antisocial Behaviour (ASB): 

- Patrols of Parks and other recreational and business areas where ASB is being reported to be occurring.  

 

- We have been engaging with local youths discouraging them from becoming involved in such behaviour. 

What matters to you  

PCSO 6009 

Jack Darby 
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News 

Community engagements 
Don’t miss out on our events  

 

Wednesday 20th Sept. — LFE Library —Beat Surgery — 10:30—11:30  

 

Wednesday 18th Oct. —Morrison’s, Glenfield — Beat Surgery — 18:00—19:00  

 

Tuesday 14th Nov. — TESCO, Glenfield —Beat Surgery — 18:30—19:30  

Halloween is approaching at the end of the month and unfortunately at this 

time there are individuals who use this occasion as an excuse to cause trou-

ble for residents. We understand there are residents who do not want trick 

or treaters calling at their premises and do not want to be part of the Hal-

loween events.  

We would encourage residents to utilise posters such as the one to the left 

to discourage trick or treaters from calling at their premises. The poster to 

the left can be accessed on the Leicestershire Police website by typing in 

‘Halloween Poster’ into the search bar. 

In other news we are currently in the process of initiating more beat surger-

ies within the area and look forward to answering any questions you may 

have for us so make sure you stay tuned and up to date on further dates. 

Finally, we want to encourage as many people as possible to sign up to our 

community messaging system, Neighbourhood Link. You will receive regular 

emails keeping you up to date about local policing issues, good news sto-

ries, crime prevention advice, witness appeals and local events. 

It is very easy to do and free! Register at www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk 

http://www.neighbourhoodlink.co.uk

